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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break spending time with friends and family. This week 
has started like the last term finished - busy! The Year 2 children had a wonderful day at 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Wednesday and represented our school very well. Staff were 
very proud of them all. 
 
Many of our families will be celebrating Eid over the next few days. Eid Mubarak to all 
those celebrating. I hope you have a wonderful time. 
 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday – 

School Closed 

 

Monday 8th May – 

Bank Holiday for 

King Charles 

Coronation – School 

Closed 

 

Friday 26th May – 

School closes for half 

term 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Staffing Update: 
 
Mrs A Khan and Miss Ryaz have now started their maternity 
leaves. We wish them both well and look forward to hearing the 
good news soon. 
 
This week, Miss Khalil has joined the St John's team and we 
will also be joined by Mrs Adams next week. Both will be working 
as ETA's in classes. Miss J Khan, who has been an ETA with us 
for a considerable time, has now taken up the post of HLTA in 
our school so will be covering teachers in various classes on a 
frequent basis. 
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King Charles Coronation: 

The coronation of King Charles will occur on Saturday 6th May. In school we are hosting 

numerous events on Friday 5th May to celebrate the occasion.  

 

Our first event will be for all children to make a crown at home and then wear the 

crown to school on Friday 5th May 2023. This will be a competition with prizes for the 

best crown! We are also inviting parents to join us outside for a special parade of the 

children wearing crowns and seeing what they have got up to during the day at 2.45pm. 

Please note this is weather permitting and could be cancelled at short notice. 

 

Other events include: 

 All to come dressed in blue, white or red. 

 All children will have a picnic lunch provided by the kitchen. 

 Candy floss and ice lolly sale at 3.15pm under the canopy. 

 A raffle sale to win a build a bear king – tickets on sale from  

Tuesday 2nd May and will be drawn on Friday 5th May. 

 

We look forward to celebrating this memorable occasion with all the St John’s Family. 

 


